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Events Calendar 
 

Oct 11
th
 Fall Drive-A-way To Brockway Museum 

Nov 13
th
 Chapter Mtg. 

 
 

====================================================== 

20 14 CNY CHAPTER OFFICERS 
OFFICERS: 

President: Scott Smith                                                315 -687 -1165  

Vice President: John Spinella                                      XXX-XXX-XXX 

Secretary:  Sally Salisbury                                            315 -xxx -xxxx  

Treasurer: Walt Fuller                                                 315 -829 -2781  

RVP: Upstate New York: Stu art Maguire                     518 -695 -3884  

 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS:  

Chairmen:  Dick Cor reia                                               315 -454 -9691  

Vice Chairmen: Stan King                                            315 -437 -5362  

Past President: Elaine Patterson                                 315 -452 -4506  

 

COMMITTIES  

Newsletter: Editor: Tom Rogers                                  315 -733 -3282  

Video Librarian: Scott Smith                                        315 -687 -1165  

Historian: Elaine Patterson                                          315 -452 -4506  

CNY Car Club Rep.:  E Satterfield                                  315 -458 -1490  

CNY 2 Cylinder Club Rep.:  Barry Mugglin                   315 -668 -6919  

Sunshine Committee: Cinda Shupe                              678 -602 -6057  

 

 

Sunshine Committee  

 

Our committee depends on our members as a network to 

contact us with any news of members who may need a 

get well card, condolence card, donation or perhaps 

flowers to bring some sunshine to someoneôs day. 

Please contact Cinda Shupe with any information in 

regards to ñSunshineò. 592-4531 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  
 

_____________________________________________________                                                                     
Video Library 

As a member of the CNY chapter all members are allowed to b orrow 
some of the many tapes the chapter has. They are available to 
barrow at any meeting or you can contact Scott Smith at 315 -687 -
1165 to pick up at another time.  More are being added to the 
collection or you can donate a copy of one you would like to share.  
 

2003 ATHS Annual Truck Show Syracuse, N.Y. 
1994 ATHS Annual Truck Show Buffalo, N.Y. 
Snow plowing Tug hill 1939 
Wheels of progress 1950ôs 
Dodge Power Wagons 
Singing Wheels 1941 

Dessert whipping post 1953 (International trucks) 
1996 Woodsman Parade Boonville, N.Y. 
JeepòT90òTransmission Rebuild guide 
ñWheels of Changeò How Trucking Shaped America 
1st Annual CNY Chapter Truck Show August 1998  
2

nd
 Annual CNY Chapter Truck Show July 1999  

George Staleyôs collection Norwich, N.Y. 
Sky Pilots of The Adirondacks 
Hayes Museum Volumes I, III 
 
 

Editorôs Note 

Anyone wishing to post an article or place an ad in this 

newsletter can contact me at 

T G Rogers 

PO Box 4340 

Utica, NY 13504   or 

BVER1313@AOL.com 

315-733-3282 homeécell 908-625-6752 

Have you seen our web page at 

http://centralny.aths.org/? 

 

Check out the pictures and the recent 

newsletters posted there. 
 

 

mailto:BVER1313@AOL.com
http://centralny.aths.org/


 

Presidentôs place: 

 

     With the weather being so nice and warm itôs hard to believe itôs the beginning of October. I 

want to wish those members that will be leaving us for the warmer temperatures soon a safe and 

happy journey. We look forward to seeing you again next year. 

    Thanks to Walt and Sue for hosting the September meeting in Vernon. This time we had plenty 

of lights and no rain. Thanks to everyone that brought food. As always it was excellent. Thanks to 

everyone who hosted meetings this summer and everyone that came to the meetings and brought 

food. We always have a large turn out during these months. These are truly the best times of the 

summer. 

     A lot of decisions were finalized at the September meeting. To try and save the chapter money 

on postage and printing, we finally have set up to send the newsletter by e-mail. If you put your 

email address on the renewal form you will get it this way. Let us know how this works for you. If 

anyone still wants their newsletter sent by snail mail, contact Tom Rogers or myself. 

    The chapter is now selling chapter T-shirts and Golf Shirts. They will be a smoke gray color 

shirt with the chapter logo in the left corner. The prices for the T-shirts will be $16.00 for all sizes 

from medium to XXL and golf shirts are $20.00 for the same sizes. At this time only preorders are 

being taken. Contact me at 315-687-1165 to place an order. 

    Once again, we took a vote and decided to have the holiday dinner at the Rusty Rail in 

Canastota on Saturday January 10
th
. The price is $9.00 per dues-paying member and $9.00 for 

one guest (two people for a total price of $18.00) Contact e at 315-687-1165 to make reservations. 

    Orders are now being taken for the 9
th
 annual chapter calendars. The price is $15 each. They 

make great holiday gifts. See me at the meeting or call to put in your order. They will be available 

at the December meeting. All profits go to the chapter. 

    We send a ñget wellò message to Sue Haberlen, who is recovering from recent shoulder surgery. 

    Next Saturday October 11
th
 is the chapter fall Drive-A-Way to the Brockway museum in 

Cortland. This is also going to be the October chapter meeting. All the details are in this 

newsletter. Come along and enjoy the fun, even if you donôt bring your old auto. 

    Well, thatôs all for this month. Remember the days are getting much shorter, so to keep your 

eyes out for the little ones on Halloween.  Hope to see every one next week in Cortland. 

                                                                                                                                                                                                      

Be safe, 

                                                                                                           CNY President 

                                                                                                       Scott C ,Smith



 

 

Chapter Member Anniversaries: October 
 

12 years: Thomas Carter, Ed Emmons 
  

Thank you for your continued support and interest. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Milestone In Trucking History 
 

1914 Kleiber trucks of San Francisco, California starts building trucks until 1937. 
1924 Brockway trucks starts using 4 Cylinders Wisconsin engines. 

1934 Ford produces the last open cab truck. 

1954 Fruehauf, Brown and Strick offered air suspended trailers. 
1964 Dodge introduces the Model L tilt cab built of aluminum panels and fiberglass skirt along the bottom. 
1974 White trucks introduces the low profile tilt-cab model called the Road Xpeditor. 

1984 Ford introduces a new theme "Quality Is Job 1". 
1994 Ford produces its Two Millionth truck at its Kentucky Truck Plant. 

2004 In September Magna power train purchases NPG for 430 million dollars. 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

CNY 9 th  Annual Chapter Calendar  

 
 

Yes!  What youôve waited all year for!  The Central New York Chapter memberôs calendar.  This all-color 12 month calendar 

highlights 12 memberôs trucks with a collection of this yearôs truck show attendees.  Preorders are now being taken for a 

guarantee to have them under the tree for Christmas.  The price is a low $15 each.  A small price to pay during those cold 

winter days when you wish for warmer days and to go to a truck show.  Call Scott Smith at 315-687-1165 to place your order. 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 



 

 

Spare Tiresééé. 
 

John Deere powered log splitter, works 

Great  call Tom Rogers 315-733-3282 

 

Storage Trlrs for rent or sale Also need a good 

welder part time Call JAE 315-445-0540 

    

 

 

 
 


